
 
 
Dear New TFS Parents and Guardians, 

Tallulah Falls School is pleased to announce that we have transitioned all student health 
information to a secure online database. There are many benefits to this change, including 
less paperwork for parents to complete each year and having more accurate, up-to-date 
information that is accessible to parents and authorized TFS employees.  

The new management system is Magnus Health SMR (Student Medical Record). As a web-
based system, you will have ready access to your child’s health record as well as the ability to 
make updates when needed. You will also have the option to access the account after your 
child graduates.   

Starting today, you will have access to the Magnus Health SMR account through FACTS 
Family Portal. You may also download the Magnus Health App onto a digital device or 
access the site via www.magnushealthportal.com.  

To access your Magnus Health Account: 

Please visit your FACTS Family Portal page to access Magnus Health SMR.  Once in 
ParentsWeb, simply click on the Medical tab and then follow the link for Magnus Health 
SMR.  You should automatically be logged in.  

Questions or Problems? 

If you are having difficulty navigating the Magnus system, entering data online, or if you 
have any other questions, please contact customer support at Magnus Health SMR by phone 
at 877.461.6831 or by email at service@magnushealthportal.com.  
 
Here is a checklist of things that should be completed or uploaded in Magnus: 
 

· Student Health Record 
· Over-the-counter Medication Form 
· Immunization Form 
· Yearly Physical Exam Form* 
· Prescription Medication Form – if applicable 
· Other Medical Forms – if applicable 

Thank you so much for your timely participation as we seek to best serve our students and 
families.  

*For international students, the Yearly Physical Exam will be completed after arrival on 
campus. 
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